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Weekly News – 9th March 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It has been good to see signs of spring this week. Longer 
days and more sunshine are lifting our spirits and enabling us 
to get outdoors more. Warm coats are still required as it can 
be cold on windy days and in the morning. 

In maths, we have been doing conversions between decimals, 
fractions and percentages. We are working on applying these 
skills to word problems.  

In English, we are exploring the story of Odysseus and the 
Cyclops. Next week, the children will be creating their own 
myth based on this story. 
 
Letters will be coming home next week regarding the School 
Journey. This will provide you with a kit list, more information 
about requirements and most importantly, a medical and 
dietary requirements form. We urge you to return the form as 
soon as possible as it is essential we have all plans in place 
to cater for the needs of all children. This takes a great deal of 
time so the sooner the information is in, the sooner we can 
ensure plans are put in place. Thank you in advance. 
The final deadline for the return of the form is 28th March. 

We would finally like to wish a Happy Mother’s Day to all our 
Y5 mums. We hope you are thoroughly spoilt over the 
weekend.  

Regards 

Year 5 Team   

Homework Reminder 

MATHS: Children should complete pg 35 in their books. 
 

  Spelling: Test is root words: learn morphemes 

Times Table: As of next week, we are changing the format of the 
times tables challenge. Each child will be given a personalized target 
that they will need to accomplish for the following week.  

 

Date Reminder 

March 21 

Parents’ Evening 

March 22 

Parents’ Evening 

March 29 

End of Term 
 

Announcements 
Upcoming dates for your diary: 

Puberty talk Wednesday 18th 
April first session from the 
school nurse to the children. 

Wednesday 25th April follow up 
puberty lesson with the nurse.  

Final School Journey 
meeting: Parents and children 
to attend. Thursday 19th April at 
9am. 
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Reading – gentle reminder to encourage your child to read daily and 
regularly update their reading diary. When you read with your child 
that should also be recorded. 

DERIC: The text we read this week was: A Story Like the Wind by 
Gill Lewis 
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